
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on January 31, 2018 discussed the 

recommendations of the Advisory Committee and decided that efforts be made 

to implement the below recommendations by the Clearing Corporation; 

Sr. No. Recommendation of the Advisory Committee  
 

 
1 

 

To recommend introducing Tri-Party Repo as per the 
recent RBI directions Tri-Party Repo (Reserve Bank) 
Directions, 2017.   

 

 


